Important

Children must bring their reading book into school every day. When it is their PE day your child must come to school in their PE kit (black jogging bottoms, with black trainers, Pumps need to stay in school for indoor lessons.

Our PSHE focus this half term is all about Belonging.
We will be learning:
- Rules are important and keep us safe.
-Being kind is good.
-Different people in our

-All families are different.

lives care for us.

Welcome to Year 2! The children have got lots of exciting learning to look forward to this year. Keep checking Marvellous Me for important messages from Miss Bibi, Mrs. Nolan and Mrs. Makh.

In History this term, we are learning about how Bradfordians changed the lives of children during the Victorian Era.

Year 2 Newsletter Autumn 1



In English we are focussing our learning around the stories 'Jim and the Beanstalk and The Jolly Postman.

We will be using adjectives to describe in order to write character and setting descriptions.

In Art, we will be learning about L.S. Lowry. We will also be visiting Cartwright Hall to participate in a Lowry workshop.

In Science we are learning about Animals including Humans.

We will be:

-Learning that animals, including humans, have offspring which grow into adults.

-finding out about and describe the basic needs of animals, including humans, for survival (water, food and air)

-Learning about the the importance for humans of exercise, eating the right amounts of different types of food, and hygiene.

In Maths, we will be:
-Recognising the place value
of each digit in a two-digit
number (tens, ones) within 100.
-Recognising values of 10s
and Is on a number line to 100
-Reading and writing numbers
to at least 100 in numerals.
-Partitioning numbers o 100.